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Dear Colleagues, 

In agreement with the Rapporteur on Question 14-2/2, you are invited to the Rapporteur’s Group 
meeting on Question 14-2/2, which will be held on 17 and 18 June 2007 in Okinawa, Japan.  
Please find attached the draft Agenda for the meeting.  

To enable time for translation, you are invited to submit any contributions to the meeting not 
later than 14 May 2007 to devsg2@itu.int.  Contributions should be no longer than 5 pages.  

For logistical reasons, we would appreciate it if you could confirm your participation by 11 May 
2007 by means of the attached Registration Form with a copy to Professor Nakajima 
(Jh1rnz@aol.com). 
Participants from a Least Developed Country may apply for a fellowship, one per country.  In 
order to qualify for a fellowship, participants will need to present a contribution about 
telemedicine projects/activities in their respective countries or at least about telecom network 
developments as a platform for a telemedicine network.  A Request for Fellowship Form is 
attached.  In order to qualify for a fellowship, participants will need to present a contribution 
about telemedicine projects/activities in their respective countries or at least about telecom 
network developments as a platform for a telemedicine network. 

Due to budgetary constraints, the countries beneficiaries of a fellowship may have to contribute 
partly to the costs of the fellowship.  You are invited to submit your requests for fellowships not 
later than 11 May 2007.  Please note that requests for fellowships arriving after this deadline 
will not be accepted. 

The Japanese Telecommunication Administration has negotiated a special price for the Okinawa 
Washington Hotel.  The attached information note will provide you with all the details.  You are 
invited to complete the hotel reservation form and sent it directly to Mr. Kazuhiko Kihara (email: 
info@salongo.jp), tel: + 81-3-5157-3291, fax: +81-3-5157-3293 by 31 May 2007. 
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We look forward to meeting you in Okinawa. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Sami Al Basheer Al Morshid 
Director 
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